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[bookmark: _GoBack]To Whom It May Concern:
I would like to recommend Emily Miller as a nominee for this year’s Forty Under 40.  
Ms. Miller is responsible for providing training and education to peers at the state and local level, as well as several national trainings.  As a former trainer myself and a participant of her trainings, I feel confident stating that she is truly one of the better trainers I have had the opportunity to learn from.
Her level of respect for the knowledge in the room goes a long way when trying to train experienced professionals, and it doesn’t go unnoticed.  She also has such a passion for what she does that it is inspiring to people at all levels.  Working in a field that faces a lot of hurdles, Ms. Miller is a person that never loses that fire and is always ready to face the next roadblock head on.  In a time where many of us could start to feel defeated, attending her workshops or even a quick phone call is enough to get right back on track and push forward.  I know she is so deserving of this great honor.

Sincerely,

Courtney R. Adam

Courtney R. Adam
NEICAC Health Programs Coordinator
305 Montgomery Street, Decorah Iowa  52101
cadam@neicac.org

